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The parent council have held a few events over the last year.
 We had a very successful Halloween disco, which is always a popular event.
The Christmas Fayre was our most successful one to date. Having free entry to encourage as many people as possible and raffle tickets on sale at the door all worked well. The hall was full with the class enterprise and a few fun activities for the kids. We found we didn’t need outside sellers as the hall was full enough and all money was going direct to the school instead.
Due to unforeseen circumstances our previous treasurer had to resign.  Unfortunately this role was very difficult to fill. Due to this we decided this should be a joint role so we just  recently welcomed Sana and Aileen as our new joint treasurers.  Due to the lack of treasurer  we were reluctant to hold discos in Feb and May. On reflection this situation should been dealt with sooner.
We organised a celebration for the Communion children and their families and a similar  celebration in the church hall after the confirmation.
We renewed the school App, which is a great asset to the school, however we still feel this could be used by every individual class for maximum value.
We bought fresh fruit, juice and ice-pops for the children for sports day . 
We bought leavers hoodies for all the p7's and a celebration cake for their leavers night.
Our previous secretary decided to resign recently so we decided that this too would be better if it was a shared role. We welcome Lisa and Danielle to their new roles.
Last month we held our first P1 family event, it was a successful evening and we received a lot of positive feedback on it.
I’ve now been the chairperson for 2 years. I’ve also  been  heavily involved for the last 4 years, helping to  organise events and being treasurer in  a previous year. I’ve enjoyed my time as chairperson but I would like someone else to take on the role this year, hopefully someone with better organisational skills than me and better at delegating  jobs. 
Thank you for listening 

